
McLouth Police Department 

Marcus F. Koch – Chief of Police 

 

January 16, 2018 – City Council Meeting 
 
 

1. The 800mhz radios have been acquired and installed and are working well. 
 

2. There were no serious issues related to or during the Christmas and New Year’s 
holidays. 

 
3. The severe cold appears to be keeping people home – which is probably good!  

When driving in snowy and icy conditions, please slow down and allow more time 
and more space and keep in mind others could be driving slower than normal. 

 
4. Distribute December 2017 Activity Report and 2017 end of the year report totals. 


